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NO POSTAL SERVICES ON SATURDAYS W.E.F AUGUST.
The U.S. postal service will stop delivering mail on Saturdays, but continue to deliver packages, six days a week under a plant aimed a saving about $2 Billion
annually. In an announcement scheduled lateer, the reduction of services would begin from August.
Read the full article here:
Postal Service to cut Saturday mail to trim costs

 


